
Planning has started for term 2 sport with netball trials and selections commencing this past 
week. The Netball Captain has been announced, congratulations to Sarah Holliday, she will 
be a wonderful captain for the year. There is some plans for fundraising at home games with 
the barbecues and car wash on Gala Day. Kathleen Power is trying to organise some trial 
games for all teams. Again we have had an amazing response from players and will field 
teams in each age group with an A and B team (except for Year 10) and also a team in each 
year of the Junior School. The NSG is looking forward to another fun filled and exciting 
netball season.  
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